Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
The Florida Department of Transportation, District Five, announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: August 29, 2013, 5:00 p.m.
PLACE: New Life Community Church, 8310 Forest City Road, Orlando, FL 32810
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The proposed improvements to SR 434 (Forest City Road) will be discussed. The Project corridor is approximately two (2) miles and is located in Orange County, Florida, (Financial Project Identification Number 239422-1-52-01). The improvements involve widening SR 434 from a 4-lane divided roadway to a 6-lane divided roadway from Edgewater Drive to the Seminole County Line.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Ms. Jennifer Vreeland, Project Manager, Florida Department of Transportation, District Five, 719 S. Woodland Boulevard, Deland, FL 32720 or Jennifer.vreeland@dot.state.fl.us.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Jennifer Taylor at (386)943-5367 or by email at Jennifer.Taylor@dot.state.fl.us. Any persons who require translation services (free of charge) should also contact Jennifer Taylor seven (7) days before the Meeting. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Jennifer Vreeland, Florida Department of Transportation, District Five, 719 S. Woodland Boulevard, Deland, FL 32720, by telephone (386)943-5732 or by email at Jennifer.vreeland@dot.state.fl.us.

